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On Friday morning, Year 2 visited Waltham Forest Town 

Hall for the Remembrance Day Service.  For the past 

week, Year 2 have been finding out about the history of 

Remembrance Day.  The children found out about World 

War I and the lives of the soldiers at that time.  As always, 

we were so proud of our children’s behaviour on the day 

and so was the Mayor of Waltham Forest. 

 

November 
13 – Reception Community Breakfast 
14 – Year 2 visit to Odeon Cinema 
15 – School Nurse drop in 
15 – Visit for prospective Parents 2pm 
17 – Pandas Sharing Assembly 
20 – Flu Immunisations 
24 – Eagles Sharing Assembly 

December  

1 – Christmas Bazaar 3.45 – 5.30 

13 – Reception Christmas Show 

14 – Nursery Christmas Shows 

15 – Cinderella Panto in school  

18 – Year 1 Christmas Show 

19 – Year 2 Christmas Show  

 

Last day of term –Wednesday 20th 

December – No Teatime Club 

January 2018 

3 – Inset day – No children in school 

Dates for your diary Year 2 – Remembrance Day at Waltham Forest Town Hall 

 

Thank you to all the parents and carers who supported this 

worthy cause by buying a poppy or wristband. A special 

thank you to Sarah from our PTA who sold these items and 

helped make Chapel End’s poppy appeal a successful one. 

  

Poppy Appeal 
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Year 1 – Teddy Bears Picnic 
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Well done Owls Class for best 
attendance this week!

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Additional Information  

Chapel End Reception Community Breakfast 

 Donations – if you have any unwanted 

underwear (for boys and girls), tights etc. 

please could you donate them to the school 

office, thank you.  

 Reminder – please check your child’s book 

bags after school as important letters and 

homework are sent home on a regular basis.  

 Children had their photos taken in school this 

week; please look out for the proofs which will 

be sent home in their school bags. Order 

forms and money should be returned to your 

class teacher. 

 Flu immunisations will take place in school on 

20th November. Please complete and return 

your forms by 14th November if you would like 

your child to be immunised. Only children with 

signed consent will be immunised. Thank you. 

 

 

Year 1 held a Teddy Bears Picnic for their families on 

Wednesday 8 November as an introduction to their new topic 

‘Memory Box’. 

The children used their mathematical skills to prepare a 

scrumptious picnic. There were cucumber sandwiches, carrot 

cake, lemon drizzle cake and chocolate cake, as well as iced 

biscuits and juice. 

During the afternoon the boys and girls found out about key 

events in their development by asking their parents and carers 

questions. It was also a time for the adults to share their 

memories about their children as babies and toddlers. 

Thank you to all the family members who were able to come 

along. The children had a great time! 

 

School Attendance   

On Monday 13th November at 9.00am we would like to invite you to come 

and have breakfast with the Reception children and all of the Reception 

staff in the Early Years Centre hall.  

After breakfast around 9.30-10.00am, you will have the opportunity to 

come to a workshop led by Mrs Wishart on: “how can I support my child 

with early reading and writing skills?”  

We look forward to seeing you there. 


